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Keep this March break safe

	With March break here, Caledon OPP are reminding motorists to be extra vigilant as they travel throughout the communities,

highways and roadways.

During this time, statistics have shown an increase of motorists on roads as people travel. Police are asking drivers to use extra

patience and caution to arrive safely at their destinations.

Furthermore, citizens will notice an increase in the number of children and teenagers on the streets and in the communities this

week. Be cognizant of their presence so that they can enjoy their well-deserved break.

Citizens are also asked to continue to be a viable part of neighbour safety and to report any suspicious activities to police.
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